
December 12, 2007 
 
 
Gail S. Rys, PhD. 
Assistant Director/Graduate Coordinator 
School of Education 
University of Delaware 
113C Willard Hall 
Newark, DE 19716 
 
Dear Gail: 
 
This letter is written in support of the M.Ed in Higher Education. I strongly support the 
creation of this program and welcome the opportunity to contribute to the growth of it. It 
will meet the needs of graduate students who have an interest in pursuing careers in 
athletic administration in the higher education environment.   
 
The sport management faculty will welcome the students from the program into our 
existing graduate courses, and I am prepared to assist in serving as a mentor for those 
students and will assist in overseeing and placing students in appropriate sites for the 
required internship experience. 
 
If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Dr. Matthew J. Robinson 
Associate Professor of Sport Management/ 
Director of Sport Management Program 
 


